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FENSTERWALD AND OHLHAUSEN 

910 SIXTEENTH STREET. N. W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 

TELEPHONE (202) 223-1667 

BERNARD FENSTERWALD, Jn. 

WILLIAM G, OHLHAUSEN 

GORDON F. HARRISON 

OF COUNSEL 

May 17, 1974 

Mr. Clarence M. Kelley 

Director 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

Dear Mr. Kelley: 

Thank you for your letter of April 29th 

attached for your ready reference). . 

we are not concerned with seeing or copying the orig 

As the Bureau did the translating, we 

the Duran statement. 

Naw YORK ASSOCIA 

BASS & ULLMA 

342 MADISON AVEr 

New Yorn N.Y. 10 

(a copy of which is 

inal of 

would assume that it had and has a copy of the Spanish version. 

We would like very much to see this copy. 

Could you tell us whether it will be made available to uS, and 

if so, where and when? 

u with thanks for your help and cooperation in this matter, I ae 
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Most sincerely yours, 

e 4 Wa 
. 4 EF 

2 

Bernard Fensterwald, Js. wy 
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